Memo



To: Regular Meeting

From: Corporate Services/Finance

Date: 2019-09-16

Subject: Council Remuneration Review

Background

On July 15, 2019, Staff provided a memorandum to the COTW with a timeline for commencing the process of forming an advisory group to review and report back to Council on appropriate levels of remuneration.

Staff posted a call for volunteers on the City's website on August 2nd, which is still ongoing, and ran advertisements in the August 7th and 14th issues of the Gazette.

There were no applications received prior to the August 16th deadline, and only one has been received since then. Consequently, staff is seeking direction on how to proceed with the review process, given the inability to form an advisory group.

Staff provided some remuneration options to the COTW in February and is including that memo here in the event Council wishes to revisit those options.

Benefits or Impacts

General

The review process would have allowed public involvement and transparency in determining fair Council remuneration and expense reimbursement.

Strategic Impact

The financial impacts are unknown at this time.

Policy/Legislation

Bylaw No. 2050 "Council Remuneration and Expenses"

Attachments

February 11, 2019 Staff memo to Council

Bylaw No. 2050 "Council Remuneration and Expenses"

Report Approval Details

Document Title:	Council Remuneration Advisory Group.docx
Attachments:	- Memo 2019 - Remuneration Review.pdf- By2050-Council-Remuneration-and-Expenses.pdf
Final Approval Date:	Sep 6, 2019

This report and all of its attachments were approved and signed as outlined below:

Diane Heinrich - Sep 6, 2019 - 9:49 AM